MEMORANDUM

To:

Assistant City Attorney Bruce Schrimpf

Date:

November 8, 2001

Re:

Receipt of Constituent Letters Regarding "Daddios"

We, the undersigned, acknowledge having received the attached 25 letters from various constituents prior to the Common Council's action on Tuesday, November 6, 2001, on File 010100, a substitute motion to approve the recommendation of the Utilities and Licenses Committee relative to a 20-day suspension of a Class "B" Tavern and Cabaret license of Michael F. DeSautel, agent for Mr. Entertainment, Inc. for the premises located at 4177 S. Howell Avenue ("Daddios"), in the 13th Aldermanic District.

James A.

Ald. Donald F.

Ald. Annette Scherbert

Pawlinski

Ald. Terrance Herron

To the City of Milwaukee Common Council Aldermen:

Aldermen Marvin E. Pratt, Alderman Terrance Herron, Aldermen Michael S. D'Amato, Aldermen Paul A. Henningsen, Aldermen James A. Bohl Jr., Aldermen Marlene E. Johnson-Odom, Aldermen Frederick G. Gordon, Aldermen Robert G. Donovan, Aldermen Donald F. Richards, Aldermen Rosa Cameron-Rollins, Aldermen Annette E. Scherbert, Aldermen Angel Sanchez, Aldermen Jeffrey A. Pawlinski, Aldermen Suzanne M. Breier, Alderman Thomas G. Nardelli, Aldermen Michael J. Murphy, Aldermen Willie L. Hines, Jr.

I am writing this letter to you in regards to the upcoming hearing on the 6th of November. Please take the time to read each individual letter sent to you this day. We as members of this south side community take pride in our neighborhood. With all the businesses surrounding this neighborhood only one is not co-operating with the Howell Ave. banner theme of "HOWELL AVENUE A FRIENDLY BLEND OF BUSINESS AND COMMUNITY." That business would be Daddios located at 4177 S. Howell Avenue. For the past 3 of the 4 years that I have lived in this neighborhood I have be on a roller coaster of broken promises by Mr. De Sautel. My family has had to contend with the following problems in which we were told numerous times would be taken care of by Mr. De Sautel. When I first moved in at 4178 S. 1st Street, which is located directly west of Daddios the business was a 6-lane bowling alley and a place to get a burger. It was called Mickey D's at the time. I was in constant battle of his delivery trucks blocking my driveway. It took almost a year of dealing with the mayor's office, the aldermen and police to resolve that issue. Mr. De Sautel has changed the format several times including a name change to Dineros. Live music was a huge problem along with, public urination, uncontrollable traffic, and arguments so loud we were often awoken in the middle of the night as well as trash from Daddios that we have to clean up. We did come before the licensing committee May 2000 and they took away his live portion of his cabaret license. This however did not take the problems away. In May of this year we all were ready to testify but Aldermen Pawlinski made a deal with Mr. De Sautel and no live cabaret was renewed. WE THOUGHT THIS WOULD TAKE CARE OF THE PROBLEMS. DON'T FAULT US THAT WE DIDN'T KNOW WE COULD HAVE ASKED FOR LIOOUR LICENCE TO NOT BE RENEWED. WE DID NOT KNOW. THAT IS WHY WE ARE AT THIS TIME ASKING FOR REVOCATION. It seems as though you would not want this in your neighborhood, so I ask why should we? We are law abiding, honest to goodness a great group of people only trying to enjoy our neighborhood. Please put a stop to this intrusion. Give us a sense that you all want us to stay in this city. We are asking for revocation of his liquor and cabaret license. If the outcome of findings 20-day suspension does not change, WE WILL BE BACK IN MAY 2002. PLEASE DON'T MAKE US WASTE MORE TIME ON BROKEN PROMISES FROM MR. DE SAUTEL. WE NOT ONLY HAVE LOST THE NORMALICY OF WHAT OUR LIVES SHOULD BE, WE'VE LOST PAY FROM OUR JOBS, LOSS OF SLEEP, AND THE CHANCE TO LIVE IN A QUIET AND PEACEFUL NEIGHBOR HOOD WE THOUGHT WE MOVED INTO. PLEASE REVOKE DADDIOS LIQUOR AND CABERET LICENCE.

Sally Plain

4178 South 1st Street

November 1, 2001

To City of Milwaukee Common Council Representatives:

"Without a sense of caring, there can be no sense of community."
-Anthony J. D'Angelo

This letter is regarding the November 6th revocation hearing on Daddios Bar that will be heard before the full common council. Daddios Bar is located at 4177 S. Howell Ave, and my address is 4200 S. 1st Street, which is a distance of less than 1/2 a city block. I have been a property owner and taxpayer at this address for the past 4 years. I am requesting that the full common council revoke the liquor license for Daddios Bar. This establishment has had the following issues related to it over the past 3 years that I have experienced and viewed personally:

- > Frequent public urination on my property.
- > Vomiting on my lawn and sidewalk.
- > Sexual activity in cars parked outside of my home.
- > Trash such as beer bottles, etc, regularly thrown on my lawn.
- > Cars parked directly outside of my home with individuals that come and go from their cars along with simply sitting in their cars for extended periods of time.
- > Car boom boxes and racing up and down residential streets starting at 11:00 p.m., and going on until 2:30 a.m.
- > Patrons of the bar verbally arguing and swearing as they walk to and from their cars.
- > No significant response from the Bar management or owner of the liquor license regarding these issues.

Again, this is a residential neighborhood, that we take pride in and feel that this establishment has been a blight on our neighborhood. We have worked on the above issues, diligently for the past 3 years with our alderman, Jeff Pawlinski and with District 2 Police officials with very little success. We are requesting that we have our residential neighborhood back, and that the Common Council vote for revocation of the liquor license for Daddios Bar.

As a neighborhood, I feel that we have made a major statement in our joint efforts over the past 3 years to deal with a community problem. Now is the time for the Common Council members to show all property owners and taxpayers, that the community still belongs to its' citizens and that community and neighborhoods still mean something in this city.

Please revoke the liquor license for Daddios Bar, located at 4177 S. Howell Avenue.

Sincerely,

Eugene Vlies

4200 S. Ist Street

Milwaukee, WI 53207

November 1, 2001

To City of Milwaukee Common Council Representatives:

This letter is regarding the November 6th revocation hearing on Daddios Bar that will be heard before the full common council. I live at 4200 S. 1st Street, which is less than a city block from Daddios, which is located at 4177 S Howell Ave. I have lived here for the last four years and am requesting that the full common council revoke Daddios bar liquor license. For the last 3 years I have experienced and personally viewed:

- Police officers draw their guns and one pointing his gun at a bar patrons and telling him to hold up his hands or he will blow his brains out.
- Patrons of the bar arguing loudly and using profanity in front of my house by their cars.
- Public urination if front of my house.
- Garbage such as Beer bottles, plastic cups are thrown on my yard.
- Loud music coming from cars that are racing up and down the street.
- Patrons vomiting on my yard.

I love living in the city of Milwaukee and love my neighborhood and take pride in my home and neighbors and we have given the bar many chances in the last 3 years and have worked with our alderman, Jeff Pawlinski and the district 2 police and had very little success. Please do the right thing and give us our neighborhood back.

Please revoke the liquor license for Daddios Bar, located at 4177 S. Howell Avenue.

Sincerely,

Agapito Cruz 4200 S. 1st Street

Milwaukee, WI 53207

Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Alderman:

My name is Pamela Breitzman. I live at 4156 South 1st Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. I am a neighbor of Daddio's.

In the past two years I have experienced many nights of interrupted sleep. My sleep is not only interrupted on Friday or Saturday nights but also during the week. This has become quite a problem, as I need to be up at 5:45 to go to work. I have experienced arguments, loud music from cars, screaming, car doors slamming and worst of all, the music from the nightclub. I can hear the music in my room with the windows closed.

Mr. DeSautel has promised many times to fix the problems that arise from his nightclub. The problems cease for a week or two and then the problems return even worse. A place of this size and nature does not belong on the edge of a residential neighborhood.

Please revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddio's. We would like to have our peaceful neighborhood back.

Pamela L. Breitzman

Pamela & Breitman

Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Alderman:

My name is Gerald Breitzman. I live at 4156 South First Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53207. I am a neighbor of "Daddio's" for the past two years. For 29 years I lived at 4525 South 5th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.

My life has been totally disrupted with the loud music, excessive traffic, unruly behavior, abusive language and sex in vehicles in front of my house. I am 66 years old, very active for my age, but I do need my sleep and peace of mind. Daddio's has gotten totally out of hand. It seems Mr. DeSautel finds it much easier to PAY OFF then to FIX UP his problems. He does NOT keep his promises.

The corner of South Howell and Plainfield Avenues is NOT a place for the kind of business Mr. DeSautel runs. His building may be in a comercial zone but our homes back up to it and they are residential. It might be a good idea for the license board to do a little more research before they give out licenses. If the building can hold 195 people then there should be a PARKING LOT to hold those cars.

Please REVOKE the liquor and cabaret license of Daddio's. Give us a peaceful neighborhood to live in.

Surald W. Brutman

Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Alderman:

I am a neighbor of "Daddio's" for the past two years. For 29 years, I lived at 4525 South 5th Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin, which is approximately eight blocks from our present house. For those 29 years we raised our two children in this neighborhood, worked in this neighborhood, shopped in this neighborhood and went to church in this neighborhood. It was a wonderful neighborhood. People were always friendly, the neighborhood was clean and we never had to worry about walking anywhere at night.

I don't understand why the license committee is taking a stand against us, "the neighbors of Daddio's". Is it so hard for you to understand that we want to keep this neighborhood a NICE neighborhood? We don't want the traffic and parking problems that Daddio's generates nor do we want the excessive loud music, screaming, loud abusive language, talk of drugs, sex in vehicles. What more do we have to do to take back our neighborhood?

I don't know what politics are keeping this bar open. I don't understand why Mr. DeSautel can stay in business when I can't seem to have peace and quiet between the hours of 11 PM and 3 AM. I feel so disillusioned by the whole situation – that I have no rights at all.

Please REVOKE the liquor and cabaret license of Daddio's. We want peace and safety in our neighborhood.

Janet A. Breitzman 4156 South First Street Milwaukee, Wisconsin

Janet a. Tiestyman

Dear Alderman,

My name Is Aaron Ament and I reside at 4207 S. 1st St. My wife Kelly and I have lived in this neighborhood for about six and a half years. We decided to move to this area because it seemed like a safe place to start a family. All that changed when the local bowling alley suddenly turned into a nightclub atmosphere. The establishment I am speaking of is currently called Daddios.

Ever since it opened we have had to deal with empty beer containers and liquor bottles on our lawn and by our street curb. Since then things have gotten progressively worse. Such as patrons yelling in the streets, to people urinating on my neighbor's lawns and also stealing personal property. The worst of it though is the fighting that happens outside the bar. I once was awoken at about 1 a.m. to here two men fighting outside the bar entrance, one actually threatened to kill the other. On September 30th of this year a man was stabbed outside the bar during a fight. I am now concerned that unless something is done about this, that it will only get worse yet.

For the past couple of years there have been several attempts to get the owner to resolve these problems, but nothing has changed. So I ask that when the Common Council meets on November 6th, you would please revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddios.

Sincerely,

Aaron Ament

Nov. 01, 2001 To the Common Council,

I am Ted Helsper of 4151 S. 1st Street. My wife and I attended the meeting on October 16th held by the Utility and Licensing Committee, where several of my neighbors testified to serious and damaging problems associated with and caused by the clientele and establishment of Daddios. They did not lie to you.

Your committee has recommended a 20 day suspension in response to our complaints. It must be laughable to all those people from Germantown, Franklin, South Milwaukee, and no kidding, Watertown, who testified on behalf of Daddios. They

don't live here, so they can laugh.

I think it's disgusting and reprehensible. For five years, we have been patient. We have been reasonable. We have been understanding. That's five years of calling the police when we find strangers on our property urinating and vomiting, not knowing we were supposed to keep a record of those calls or assigning them to Daddios clientele. Five years of picking up garbage, massive parking problems, unrelenting weekend traffic, and noise from midnight to two A.M. on what used to be, and should be quiet streets during those hours.

My neighbors and I have put up with this assailment on our property and private lives. We have been trying to work with Daddios. I don't believe any of us want a vacant property on the corner. But when my daughters need to detour around the block to Sentry (where my oldest daughter worked), due to lewd comments and vile gestures, when my grade school sons are laughing about drunks urinating and vomiting, when none of us can park on our own streets, when thefts and vandalism are on

the rise in our neighborhood, we don't need Daddios.

I have been blessed with great neighbors, hard working people who look out for each other's personal welfare and property. Folk who help each other with whatever they can. Now some of my neighbors are planning on moving due to your decision. The 20 day suspension in no way reflects the problems we continue to have here. You don't need to be a genius to see what's happening to our property values.

Please revoke Daddios liquor and cabaret license. None of us deserve the 5 year sentence we have already served.

Respectfully

Theodore & Kathryn Helsper
Kathryn J. Helsper

Walter G. Marquardt 4209 S. Burrell St. Milwaukee, Wi. 53207 October 31, 2001

To the Common Council

I have lived at the above address since July of 1989 and have enjoyed being part of a great neighborhood. My neighbors have kept the area clean and safe. Since Daddio's has opened things have changed. I now get up on weekend mornings and find beer cans and broken beer bottles on the street along with paper litter on my lawn. At Daddio's closing time I hear tires squealing as cars race away that were parked in front of my house. People who walk down the street to get to their cars that have had to much to drink swear and cuss as they walk past. My wife who is up until 4:00 AM in the morning is now afraid to sit on the swing in the front of our house because of the unpredictable behavior of these people.

Daddio's does not serve the public that lives in the area, but is drawing undesirable clients from outside the area that have no respect for my neighborhood.

Please revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddio's and return my neighborhood to the people that live there!

Sincerely,

Walter G. Marquardt

water I. marquelt

Tammy and Pete Albiniak 4213 S. 1st Street Milwaukee, WI 53207

Purchase Date of House: 2/28/00

To whom it may concern,

We as home owners are very upset that Daddios is still open after the stabbing incident. Why is it still opened? We know they serve minors and yet Daddios still remains opened. Daddios is making a safe neighborhood unsafe. There's drug use and vandalism because of the crowd Daddios wants to serve. We need your help. What about the children? I have friends who won't come over because of the stabbing that happened. Please help us take our neighborhood back and make it a safe place. The longer we wait to close Daddios the worse things will become. We had a stabbing the next thing will be a shooting.

The Albiniaks

November 01, 2001

Chad Hasse 4144 S 1st Street Milwaukee, WI 53207 Phone 414-481-3691

To the Common Council:

I am a resident of 4144 South 1st Street in Milwaukee. I have lived at this address for the past three years, during that time I have had nothing but problems with the establishment known as Daddio's. There has been litter on our streets, yards and a problem with safety. I can not park my truck on the street in fear of it being hit by a patron leaving this establishment. I have run over glass from bottles being broken on the street. The loud music late at night is very disturbing when I have to be up from work early in the morning. Entertaining in our own backyards is inconvenienced by the loud music. I am asking you to revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddios to make our neighborhood a better place. I feel with all of the documented problems that have occurred there seems to be no other resolution to this problem then to have this establishment closed.

Sincerely,

Chad Hasse

Tamara Winter 4144 S 1st Street Milwaukee, WI 53207 Phone 414-481-3691

To the Common Council:

I am a resident of 4144 South 1st Street in Milwaukee. I have lived at this address for the past six months, during that time I have had nothing but problems with the establishment known as Daddio's. There has been litter on our streets, yards and a problem with safety. I don't feel safe parking my car on the street in fear of it being hit by a patron leaving this establishment. I am uncomfortable taking a walk in my own neighborhood because I don't know if I will be running into an over served customer from this establishment. I am asking you to revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddios to make our neighborhood a safer place to live. I feel with all of the documented problems that have occurred there seems to be no other resolution to this problem then to have this establishment closed.

Sincerely, Jamara Windu

Tamara Winter

To the Common Council:

My husband and I have lived in our current home since 1990. We purchased it because we were very familiar with our neighborhood having lived a few blocks away prior to 1990. It is a nice and quiet residential neighborhood abutting several businesses on Howell Ave. We have no other complaints regarding any other businesses in this area except for Daddios located at 4177 S. Howell Ave.

Several years ago a representative of Mr. DeSautel's came around the neighborhood petitioning for his outdoor patio area. My husband and I were both willing to show our support for him and his establishment so we signed it. In the past several years he has changed the name of his business and format several times. With each of those changes came a change in cliental. Mr. DeSautel has written numerous letters assuring us that he is trying to work with us as neighbors. He has failed to stand by the claims as stated in those letters; now we are sorry for supporting him in the beginning.

For the past 6 to 7 months, I have witnessed public urinations, numerous arguments, fights, verbal altercations, motorcycles racing up and down our streets, illegal parking and damage to neighborhood property; all these from patrons of Daddios. These incidents have awakened us at night and also have made us fearful for our homes and property. We have gone to work the next day tired and upset by events from the night before. There have been several nights this past summer that my neighbors and I have stood watch and witnessed patrons from Daddios performing the above acts. The security, or lack thereof, at Daddios has failed to curtail any of these illegal happenings. There were several weekends where there has been no security or they have left the area after 11:30 p.m. or so. These incidents are very disturbing to my family and myself as I'm sure that they would be for you too. I have on a number of occasions contacted my alderman's office and the Milwaukee Police Department with my concerns or complaints regarding Daddios. Since the hearing before the Licensing Committee on October 16, 2001, another great concern is the way that the police department is treating "lightly" the calls from the citizens of Milwaukee and the recording of such calls and reports.

My family and I live in a nice residential area and would like to keep it that way. I'm sure that if these events were occurring in your neighborhood, you would feel strongly too. Mr. DeSautel would not need to hire security guards if his patrons would act responsively when entering or leaving Daddios. I have been patient long enough and my patience has finally run out.

Jeffrey & Prother

Members of the Common Council – I strongly urge that you <u>please</u> revoke Mr. DeSautel's liquor and cabaret license.

Respectfully submitted

Susan R. Prothero Jeffrey A. Prothero

4222 S. 1st St.

Milwaukee WI 53207

(414) 481-6553 or

(414) 286-2310

To the Common Council,

This letter pertains to the establishment Daddio's located at 4177 S Howell Ave. I live at 4226 S 1st St since March of 1990. When I moved into the neighborhood this building was a bowling alley. The people who patronized the bowling alley left when they finished bowling which would have been around 10-10:30pm.

Since this building has become a tavern the neighborhood has experienced quite a negative change. The negative change has been disorderly conduct such as peace and quiet during the middle of the night, littering, loud talking, abusive language, fighting, parking problems, drug problems & sexual activity in cars. As an example on October 12th at 2:15 my doorbell rang and nobody was there. I went outside and followed 4 people to their cars. When I approached them one of the men stated "lets go'. I noticed a man and a woman leaning on the drivers' side of the car kissing. I asked if they had rang my doorbell and one of the man stated "no, I'm 23 years old not10 years old". I stated to him that this didn't mean he didn't ring the doorbell. He stated that he came from a buddies house kitty corner from where we were standing. I thought this was interesting because this house did not have any lights on. As I was talking to this man he opened a can of beer and went into the car and they drove off. I did call the police because I wanted this incident documented.

On September 30th police were called to Daddio's regarding a "man with a gun". One of the man's arm was seriously cut, a woman spit on an officers face and 2 of the men arrested were underage.

As you can see our neighborhood is not a very quiet or safe neighborhood since Daddio's has opened. I request that you look at the evidence that has come before you and I'm sure that you would agree that Daddio's license should be revoked. I'm positive that if these events were occurring in your neighborhood there would be no question of your decision on the revocation of Daddio's liquor and cabaret license.

I strongly urge that you listen to my request and revoke the liquor and cabaret license of Daddio's.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

If you have any questions or concerns I can be reached at:

Jack Gaboury Jr 4226 S 1st St Milwaukee Wi 53207 or at

(414)747-0955

Dear Alderman,

Throughout the two years my husband and I have owned our home, we have been concerned by the escalation of inappropriate activity stemming from Daddio's. It has become quite apparent to us that Daddio's is not a positive component of our neighborhood. Recent events, which led to the recommendation of a 20 day suspension of Daddio's licenses, have compelled us to join the collective voice of our neighbors in opposition to Daddio's.

I have evaluated the effect Daddio's has had on my neighborhood in terms of the roles that I fulfill as mother, homeowner, and educator. As a mother, I am deeply concerned for the safety of my sons, aged 2 ½ years and 4 months. Due to increasingly disruptive and potentially violent activity of Daddio's patrons, I now feel as though I have to be on alert to protect my children throughout the night. This heightened state of awareness prevents me from getting the quality of rest to which I am entitled.

As an educator, I have spent most of my career working with inner-city children in Houston, Texas and at Phillis Wheatley Elementary in Milwaukee. Many of my former students, simply because of where they live, have grown up with violence as a part of their everyday lives. Because I know the effect that this type of environment has on children, I will not allow my children to live in such an environment. If Daddio's continues to be a catalyst for disruption and violence in my neighborhood, I will be forced to voice my feelings as a homeowner by leaving the only home my husband and I have owned.

The quality of life in our neighborhood is in your hands. Please help to ensure the safety of my neighbors and my family by revoking Daddio's liquor and cabaret license.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Wetrich 121 W Plainfield Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207

Manhetr

(414)486-0106

Dear Alderman,

I am a concerned citizen that is writing to you in regards to the vote you will have on November 6, 2001 about the suspension of "Daddio's Night Club" liquor license. I live at 121 West Plainfield Avenue Milwaukee, WI 53207, which is across the street from "Daddio's".

If we as a community wish to improve the state of Milwaukee then I strongly urge that you do more than give "Daddio's Night Club" a 20-day suspension. I would urge you revoke the liquor and cabaret license. This local neighborhood has had to suffer loud noise from inside the bar, yelling patrons, over parking on the streets, trash, public urination in yards, cars squealing tires and cars racing their engines for the last three years that "Daddio's Night Club" brings into this neighborhood. This neighborhood has tried to work the owner of "Daddio's Night Club" but nothing has improved.

My wife and I chose to move and live in the city of Milwaukee but now with two small boys my wife is regretting our choice. It has been hard to convince her to stay with the nature of the activities from "Daddio's Night Club".

Please take time to hear this community's plea for action for a peaceful and clean neighborhood.

Thank you for your time,

Kevin Wetrich

November 1, 2001

City of Milwaukee Common Council Members

Ten years ago this fall I bought my house in this neighborhood. I was familiar with this area so I drove around until I finally found a house that I could afford. I checked the area at different times of day and night and what I found was a well kept, safe, and convenient neighborhood. I have spent ten years fixing, repairing and restoring my home which was built in 1929. It's a wonderful home for me and for my children and grandchildren when they visit. I have great neighbors.

Some of this is no longer true. I still have my home, although the property value is surely decreasing, great neighbors, and my family still visits but many of the important things have changed. My neighborhood is no longer safe and often times littered with trash. Late nights on my street are not for the eyes and ears of grandchildren, or anyone else, when we are awakened by the yelling, fighting, screeching of tires, and loud music from cars. Sitting and playing on the front lawn is pretty much out now too, because of so much public urination there after the bar closes.

All our neighborhood problems began about three years ago when Mike DeSautel opened a bar in the old Blue Jay Bowl at 4177 South Howell Ave. After several name changes it is now called Daddios. This bar adjoins the back of my property.

For three years the neighbors have tried to work with Mr. DeSautel. Over and over again he has made promises that he does not keep, and we continue to struggle with the same problems caused by his bar.

I have made a commitment to my neighborhood to keep it the way that I found it. It isn't that way now but I believe that with the revocation of the cabaret license and the liquor license of Daddios, it can be a good place to live again. I will continue to fight for my neighborhood as I have done for the last three years. Nov. 6th will be the fourth unpaid day of work that I have taken to attend hearings regarding this bar. There are other neighbors as well who have taken off work to attend these.

We may hold a higher standard for the place that we live than do some other neighborhoods, but these standards are what keep us safe here.

I ask the members of the Common Council to revoke the cabaret license and the liquor license of Daddios so that we, the people who live here, can reclaim our neighborhood.

Shirley Chiaverotti 4166 South 1st Street Milwaukee, WI 53207

Craig Plain 4178 South 1st Street Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Member of the Common Council:

I'm writing to ask you to vote to revoke the Liquor and Cabaret License of Daddio's (4177 S. Howell Avenue) at the upcoming November 6th Common Council Meeting.

I could repeat all the complaints that my family, and my neighbors have made, but I'm sure you're quite swamped with them. I just wanted to point out a few key issues:

- The neighborhood has tried to work with Mike DeSautel, the owner of Daddio's, for the past 3 years. We've talked with him, met with him, gave him chance after chance. But he constantly fell short of his promises. Or has lied to us altogether.
- Mike DeSautel has mislead and outright lied to the Alderman regarding issues at his establishment.
- Daddio's is more than a nuisance; it is an unsafe blight on our neighborhood. In the last three years the neighborhood has seen dramatic rise in disorderly behavior, thefts, and violence. This came to a head on September 30th in which Police had to respond with drawn weapons to "man with gun" in Daddio's, a Police Officer was assaulted, and of the 4 males arrested—2 were underage.
- The day after the Utilities and Licensing Committee Revocation hearing in which the 20 day suspension was voted upon—Daddio's hosted a large singles event and had no security he testified he has. That night we had two yelling arguments, people swearing loudly outside our houses, and bottles and trash up and down the street.
- All this is decreases the quality and value of our neighborhood. Our property value is decreasing while Mike DeSautel is delinquent in his taxes! In fact the City is pursuing collection actions against Mr. DeSautel!

Thank you for you time and consideration in this matter. We in the neighborhood have tried to avoid things coming to this, but we are now to the point were the only thing that can restore peace and safety to our neighborhood is to have **Daddio's liquor and cabaret license revoked**. Please overrule the Committee's recommendation and help us reclaim our neighborhood.

Thanks again,

4157 S. 1st St. Milwaukee, WI 53207-4305 November 1, 2001

The Common Council of the City of Milwaukee City of Milwaukee 200 E. Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570

RE: Michael DeSautel d/b/a Daddios

4177 S. Howell Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Suspension and/or Revocation of Liquor License and Cabaret

License

To The Common Council:

My name is Theresa Hirtzi and I live at 4157 S. 1st Street, Milwaukee, WI 53207-4305. I have lived there since 1954. My residence is in close proximity to Daddios at 4177 S. Howell Ave., Milwaukee, WI.

I am writing you at this time to voice my opinion and desire that Mr. DeSautel not be issued a liquor license or cabaret license in the future and that his present liquor license and cabaret license be revoked. Mr. DeSautel has a history of mending his ways for a short period of time and then reverting back to the same activity which makes allowing him to have a liquor license and cabaret license not in the interest of the community. type of activities (loud music, profane, rowdy, and abusive people, drunkenness, littering, and the like), which are well documented, are not conducive to a residential area where he finds his business. The activities of Mr. DeSautel and his business have been deleterious to my health and the health of other residents in the area. I am afraid. Naturally, this negatively affects property values, too. Who would want to purchase a home which is in close proximity to a business like I would hope that the Common Council would revoke his Daddios? license.

As I mentioned above, I have been there since 1954 and I have seen the prior business at the location that Mr. DeSautel is at. There's never been a problem like the one we now have with Mr. DeSautel. Please help me and the other residents in the area so that we can live in peace.

Sincerely yours,

Theresa Hirtzi

cc: Alderman Jeff Pawlinski

•	*						
••							
	To the	Commo	n Council	·			<u> </u>
	Robert	¿ Deans	une yout				
		Lo. 1st			•		
	we ha	ve levid	'here for.	32 years, t	Le first	29 years	
	were	peaced	I. now I	that Hada	lis fasta	ben on	w
	we ha	me no	quality of	diferent :	has been	taken)
	Lucy	from	or we have	no peace	and ge	uit, we	
	have le	ned mu	ic, litter,	tires squeel	ng, Los	bello r	ing,
	Que he	me tas	tes a pour	wing De	sple ur	enatera	<u>~</u>
	nur tree	Slawn	and house	. They Die	ke up our	rlow	2,
	Thu ore	loud a	nd alices	ie, they so	note ma	rijuana	
	in fac	nt of en	I and ask	us if we	want to	buy som	4
	They.	parke	n our dr	veway, w	hat wou	la ruce	<u> </u>
	ilan	e Liner q	ency wa	edd com	e up?!	Gless	<u> </u>
	resonde	the I	iguer an	of Cabaret	license	of Das	dies.
	Live or	w neigh	borhood &	back to	w.		
						·	
	-			Jean	nine J.	yost	
							
·						· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
							1
			: 		<u> </u>		
						<u> </u>	

4160 S. 131 Strat Milw, WI 5320.

Dear Alderman,

I'm writing on behalf of the people who live in one of the homes new to Daddio's, we would like to put our recommendation to either suspend their liquor licence or any other measure that would steep the many incidents occurring with Baddios,

From speak of these inadents, because two of my cors that were in my diveway were opened and items were stoken on Oct. 17 2001. I hope that you'll doke the time and do the actions that will lesp get out neighborhood back to a peaceful one.

Tinally, I would like to state that I've been here nearly a year and the madents that her people in this house hold for any other house hold nearby) to have a worry-fee night.

Maio Afthe and family

To The Common Council:

I have lived in the neighborhood for 44 years. It's been a normal law abiding area.

I know times have changed, but we must not allow the basic good values to be pushed aside, to please a few non-conformiata.

Daddies seems to be attracting an element of people that cause trouble. This is how the downward trend of a neighborhood begins. We want to keep our area as it has been all these years — a good place to live.

For some reason that doesn't seem possible around Daddies, although other businesses in the neighborhood manage to loso.

Perhaps revocation of Dollios license is the answer.

Sincerely, Josephine Racke 4214 So. Howell aue. Milwarker WI 53207 Dear Alderman:

rould like to voice my concern

regarding "Daddie,s.Much of the problem

occurs at very late hours, after I, m seund

asheep. The loud, raucous behavior and

motorcyclists that use Daddies as a home

base to show-off their macho abilities,

by racing up and down Hewell Ave with

their muffeeless bikes. It sounds like the

INDY \$37. All of these antics, needless to

say wake me up from a sound sleep. Patrons

also litter, have to pick up empty cans
and bottles from my premises. Please put

a stop to this kind of behavior and restore

"Peacs and Quite" to our neighborhood

Thankyou



al Walcheske

er alderman,

charet end ligour lieue of what end his due to yeare of restablishment and patrone of he family atmosphere here had been to respect the first it would be give been to returned about of family atmosphere. I have been to returned about of first it would be family atmosphere.

yard . have attended all the

he night is: seriaming, arguing are exceeding can search having ing bother & come thrown into my

y safety and quality of life,

neighborhood meeting and now it is to the point where there extablishment should have its hunces revoked!

Jame Musikann 4176 st. let Place Mihrakee Wiesenin Oct. 31, 2001

Kathryn Hien 4215 S. Burrell St. Milwaukee, WI 53207

To Jeff Pawlinski:

Because we live on the east side of Howell Ave., I can't say that we have been bothered by the noise and activity that our neighbors to the west of Daddio's have experienced. However, because we live in close proximity to the bar, we are affected by the litter and reputation of Daddio's.

When an establishment attracts clientele that is disruptive to its neighbors, (public urination, excessive noise at closing, arrests for obstructing an officer, etc.) and will not work with the neighbors to remedy the situation, we do not need that type of business in our area.

Because of the problems that you are well aware of and have been working with us to alleviate, I would urge you to revoke Daddio's license for the well being of our community.

Thank you, Nathy Nien